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From: < >  
Sent: Sunday, December 29, 2024 5:24 PM 
To: Peter Campbell < > 
Subject: Contact Form

Contact Form

Name: Barbara Rohlf

Email: 

Phone: 

Message:  
I wanted to give you input on Rules 1111 and 1121. I’m 
hoping this is the place to do that. It is just amazing to me 
these bills are even being considered. CA residents are 
being so overwhelmed with the cost of housing. These 
bills will just be a huge unbearable cost with little ability 
to help air quality. As usual, these costs will be passed 
on to the people who can least afford them. Rather than 
try and reexplain my concerns, please refer to article by 
Don Wagner in the OC Register article in Sunday’s 12/29 
edition. My feelings are very aligned with what he writes. 
These are nothing but two more HUGE concerns and 
reasons why more and more people are leaving or going 
to leave CA because we just cannot afford to live here 
any more. Thank you for the opportunity to respond. 
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